
From: Alex Nelson <Anelson@sheeheyvt.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 10:22 AM 
To: Murphy, Laura <Laura.Murphy@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>; Devin Mcknight <DMcKnight@sheeheyvt.com>; 
Hannah C. Waite <HWaite@sheeheyvt.com>; Vermont_SHB <Vermont_SHB@shb.com> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request -- AGO 
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Laura,  
  
No problem. We’ll look forward to hearing from you on 9/15.  
 
Thanks , 
  
Alex 
  
From: Murphy, Laura <Laura.Murphy@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 10:12 AM 
To: Alex Nelson <Anelson@sheeheyvt.com> 
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>; Devin McKnight <DMcKnight@sheeheyvt.com>; 
Hannah C. Waite <HWaite@sheeheyvt.com> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request -- AGO 
  
Dear Alex, 
  
Is Pharmacia amenable to an extension until September 15?  It’s taking longer than expected to review 
documents. 
  
Thank you – 
Laura 
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